
 
 
From: Keri Brummitt [mailto:   
Sent: July-12-17 8:51 AM 
To: Mayor 
Subject:  
 
For many years our co-op has been asking for a traffic light on Cariboo drive and Cariboo Rd to 
no avail. They did put in a crosswalk in front of the Salvation Army church ( which no one pays 
attention to and a pedestrian was seriously injured) but most people try to cross at the corner as it 
is closer for them. There is constantly serious accidents on this corner although no fatalities! Is 
that what it has to take? I am so tired of waiting 5-10 minutes to turn left on Cariboo. I feel I'm 
playing Russian roulette on a daily basis and wondering when my luck is up! The traffic since 
the tolling of the Port Mann bridge has increased enormously as everyone is using Cariboo as a 
way to get to the Patullo bridge. The cars go up and down at a high rate of speed and even when 
moving slowly, won't let cars merge into the flow of traffic! They have a traffic light on Halston 
court and Government St, with more residents, but with the danger of crossing this busy street 
does our community mean less or again is the city waiting for a fatality? Everyone I have talked 
to, fire ,police,mail delivery, city of Burnaby workers, ambulance, garbage and recycling pick-
up, have voiced their concerns about this. Between the hours of 3-7 most people won't even 
attempt to leave and go anywhere as it is almost impossible to get off our street! This traffic light 
will also reduce the speed of traffic and make this road safer for everyone! Please consider this 
request as the lives of Burnaby citizens is at stake. 
 

Note: Subsequent correspondence received
from Ms. Brummitt regarding semi truck traffic
on Cariboo Road is provided on the following
page. Staff advised that Cariboo Road is not a
truck route, and the writer's second
correspondence has been forwarded to Bylaw
Enforcement for enforcement purposes.
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Vracar, Nikolina

From: Keri Brummitt 
Sent: August-04-17 1:29 PM
To: Vracar, Nikolina
Subject: Re: Pedestrian Safety Concerns - Cariboo Dr & Cariboo Rd

Thank you for the information. I would also like some one to look at the use of Cariboo hill as a route for semi 
truck traffic ( with trailers, boxes and containers) I didn't think Cariboo was a trucking route! 

On Aug 3, 2017 1:57 PM, "Vracar, Nikolina" <Nikolina.Vracar@burnaby.ca> wrote: 

Good afternoon Ms. Brummitt,

Please find attached correspondence on behalf of the Public Safety Committee.

Kind regards,

Nikolina Vracar

Administrative Officer

Office of the City Clerk

Burnaby City Hall

4949 Canada Way

Burnaby, BC  V5G 1M2

Phone: 604-294-7295

Fax: 604-294-7537

nikolina.vracar@burnaby.ca




